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We know that the Budget Committee is in the early stages of consideration of 

budget items and we appreciate the monumental task you have at hand. 

 

We hope that you will consider our concerns in relationship to the MOSIRA 

fund and what will be done with public tax dollars. 

 

We have spoken with Chairman Ryan Silvey and Vice-Chairman Rick Stream 

and we appreciate their time and open door to discuss this issue. 

 

As we continue discussion on how to keep public dollars from being used for 

human cloning and embryonic stem cell research we hope that if MOSIRA is 

funded, you will see the need to have protective language on it in the 

appropriation bill. 


